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The Coal Authority-Planning <TheCoalAuthority-Planning@coal.gov.uk>
Wed 21/06/2023 13:32

To (UNeighbourhood, Planning: WCC

I Blue category
@ Follow up. Start by 21 June 2023. Due by 21 June 2023.

[>]

You don't often get email from thecoalauthority-planning@coal.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Thank you for your notification of 02 June 2023 regarding the Belgravia Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16Consultation.

The Coal Authority is only a statutory consultee for coalfield Local Authorities. As Westminster City Council lies outside the coalfield, the Planning team at the Coal Authority has no specific comments to make.

Kind regards

The Coal Authority Planning Team




